
 

 

  

The McDowell County Board of Commissioners will have a Called Meeting in the 

Universal Conference Room located at 634 College Drive, on Friday, May 28, at 

11:30am.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is for the County Manager to present the budget for 

fiscal year 2022. 

 

       ______________________________ 
      Tony G. Brown, Chairman 
         Board of Commissioners 

 


